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Common Training Camp for RG coaches 

Invitation Letter and Directives 

1-5 November 2022 - Thailand 

 

Attn: AGU Affiliated & Associated Federations. 

 

Dear President, 

AGU has the honor to invite your delegation to take part in the Common Training Camp 

for Rhythmic Gymnastics Coaches that will be held from 1-5 November 2022 in 

Bangkok, Thailand according to the following directives: 

 

Organizer 
Thailand Gymnastics Federation 
Contact person: Mrs.Kusumarn Prasertsri 
Address: 286 Authority of Thailand 18th Floor His Majesty 7th Cycle 
Birthday Anniversary Bldg. Ramkamheng Rd. Huamark,Bangkapi, 
Bangkok,Thailand 
Tel : +6624203036/ +66827068403 
E-mail : the_gat2004@yahoo.com 

Location Bangkok, Thailand 

Date 1-5 November 2022 

Venue 
Jintana Gymnastics Club 

89 Petchkasem 81, Majaroen Road, Nongkhaem, Bangkok Thailand 

10160 

Provisional 

schedule 

Arrival day: 31 October 2022 

Course: 1-5 November 2022 

Departure day: 6 November 2022 

Accommodation 
S.D. Avenue Hotel 

Address:94 Borommarat Chachonnani Road, Bang Bamru, Bang Phlat,  
Bangkok 10700, Thailand 
Tel: +66 (0) 2813 3111 

Federation 

invited 

All AGU Affiliated and Associated Federations in good standing may take 

part in this training camp. 

Participants AGU will support in this event the maximum size of the following 

delegation: 

* 2 Coaches 

* 1 Gymnast (Age between 11 – 15 years) 

* Total: 3 persons per Federation 

* The maximum number of participants is 15 participants. 

All registrations will be on a strict “first-come-first-served” basis. 

Expert “to be confirmed” 
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Language English 

Finance - All the participants have to pay their own travel expenses and AGU will 

support with a total of 500 USD for the travel expense of each participant, 

but for a maximum of 15 persons. 

- The Organizing Committee will provide to all the delegations 

Accommodation and local transportation from Airport to the official hotel. 

- The cost of the accommodation for early arrival or late departure will be 

borne by your federation. 

- The Participant Federations can register more participants than 

expected above but all the costs will be their load. 

-  The cost for every extra participant in single room is 150 USD and in 

double room is 120 USD per person per night. 

- The extra payment should be payed directly to the organizing 

committee in cash upon arrival. 

Insurance Delegation member must have a valid health and accident Insurance 

Policy. 

Visa You are kindly requested to fill the visa form and send it back to the OC 

with a clear copy of your passport no later than September 05, 2022. 

 

Enquiries 

 

Name:  

Email: 

Tel:  

 

Ms. Rungkarn  Sangthongsakullerd  

the_gat2004@yahoo.com 

+6624203036/+66827068403 

Objective - To exchange experiences in coaching learning (RG) Gymnastics. 

- To enhance cooperation and communication of coaches and gymnasts. 

- To have a good relationship between coaches and gymnasts within 

Asian Continent. 

Sincerely Yours, 

 

 

 

 

 

Mohammad Saed. 

AGU Secretary General 
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